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February 28, 2017 
 
 
 
Please join us in saying farewell to WRLA Marketing Manager, Caren Kelly and WRLA Membership 
Manager, Susan Labossiere. 
 
“After 14 fun, eventful and sometimes challenging years I have resigned from the WRLA.  It has been 
my pleasure to work with all of you over the years.  I look forward to writing the next chapter in my 
book of life, so until next time... Thank you!” 

-Caren Kelly 
 
“My first day employed at the association was April 1, 1998.  During the past 19 years I have had an 
opportunity to work with great people and with devotion, given the association the best of my time and 
abilities.  I wish the association, the CRBSC and all members the best in their future endeavors.” 

-Susan Labossiere 
 
Caren’s official last day is Tuesday March 7, 2017.  Susan’s last day will be Tuesday March 14, 2017.  
On behalf of the WRLA and Board of Directors we would like to thank both Susan and Caren for many 
years of service to the membership.  We wish them all the best in their future endeavors.  
 
An announcement regarding the new WRLA contact for Marketing and Membership information will 
follow later this month.  Should you have any questions or concerns please direct your inquiries to 
Krista Scherpenzeel at kristas@wrla.org or by phone at 204.953.1694. We appreciate your patience 
during this transition period. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Liz Kovach 
President, WRLA 
lkovach@wrla.org | 204.953.1691 
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